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- Contract variation for NZIER contract signed and 
commencement of second round of modelling work.  

- Meeting held with agencies to discuss the policy 
questions and evidence that will be analysed relating to 
the Commission   

- Summary of submissions received and key feedback 
received has been prepared and included within this 
week’s Status Report to the Minister.  

- Templates for the results from submissions for each 
policy area have been prepared and shared with policy 
leads. 

- Legislation checklist prepared and send to PCO to 
initiate conversations. 

 

on 17 August. A forward schedule for Climate Change 
Directors will be prepared to align with this.    
- Meeting with PCO to work through the legislation 
checklist.  
- Investigate how the Treaty could be integrated into the 
Bill (continued). 
- Confirmation of scope for the operationalisation of the 
Climate Change Commission and Budget between MfE and 
the ICCC. 
- Meeting with agencies to discuss the policy questions and 
evidence that will be analysed relating to adaptation (26 
August), the target (tbc) and emission budgets (tbc).  
- Options for how final policy decisions made by Cabinet will 
be communicated to the public (including the release of 
the final Cabinet Papers) is being prepared.  
- List of key submitters for further conversations with  
- Determine the legal requirements of a new target 

(continued).  
- Determine the format of information to the Minister on 17 

August (postponed due to timeline review). 
 


